Date: March 16, 2024
To: Robert Deakin, Standish Town Council Chair
From: Standish Budget Committee

Subject: Standish Budget Committee’s Recommendations for FY25 Capital Budget

The Budget Committee would like to thank the Town Council for giving committee members
the opportunity to attend council meetings with council members and the department heads.
These meetings proved very informative and valuable in the facilitation of the Budget
Committee’s review of the FY2025 proposed capital budget.

Budget Committee Members: Todd Delaney, Steven Nesbitt, Joseph Paul, Pam Smith, Lisa
Struebing, Carol Waig, & Heidi Watson

In accordance with the Standish Town Charter, Section 401B, the Standish Budget Committee
accepts the FY2025 capital budget as submitted. Acceptance was verbally communicated on
03/16/2024 at a joint meeting between the Town Council and Budget Committee.

Below are the votes taken.

Capital - Public Safety (page 267)
Approved 7-0

Capital — General Administration (page 268)
Approved 7-0

Capital — Public Works (Page 270)
Approved 7-0

Capital — CY Highway Road Improvements (page 271)
Approved 7-0
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